WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, Jan. 7,2015

MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, Jan. 13. The meeting will be held at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30 PM.
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· SAFETY TRAINING- Our annual Safety Training classes have started for the year. If you are scheduled for one, please make sure to attend.
· BENEFICIARIES- If you haven’t done so, make sure that you have designated a beneficiary for your GE Benefits. Just because you are married, your spouse is not automatically your beneficiary. You must designate him or her.
· RETIREES- We have had nine members retire at the end of the year. All will be replaced.
· OSHA- OSHA will be touring the plant in March. Their sole purpose is to go over our Lock Out Tag Out Program. Please go through your areas and make sure we are in compliance.
· RESPIRATOR PROGRAM- Plans are in the works to make it easier for us to obtain respirators. Details to follow.
· STEWARDS ELECTIONS- Stewards Elections in the plant will begin after the Jan. 13 monthly meeting.
· IAM FACEBOOK PAGE- The IAM Facebook Page has a link to Workers United for our Members. It has a lot of info about what is happening with our members across GE. Facebook.com/IAM.912
· CBC- The CBC will be meeting on Jan. 14 to discuss the upcoming contract. On Feb.10, the IAM Local Committee will have a conference call to discuss with the CBC what took place at the Jan. 14 meeting and in March, all Members of the IAM CBC will meet in St. Petersburg, Fla. to develop a contract strategy.

“ The Union is not a fee-for-service organization, it is a family.” Sue Carney, APWU Director of Human Relations

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912


To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

